[image: image2.png]Office of the General Assembly

(MY Presbyterian Church R e

) of Aotearoa New Zealand 28:1281 000





14 March 2011

The Reverend Aizawa Toyoshige

General Secretary

United Church of Christ in Japan

 Japan Christian Centre, 2-3-18 Nishi Waseda

2-chome, Shinjuku-ku, 

Tokyo 169-005

JAPAN

Dear Reverend Aizawa Toyoshige,

At this time of such suffering and loss, we bring you our heartfelt greetings, in the name of Jesus Christ, from the Presbyterian Church of Aotearoa New Zealand.

We look with dismay and sadness at the devastation caused to your country by the earthquake, tsunami and now the threat of nuclear contamination.

As people who have recently suffered the effects of earthquakes here in New Zealand, we can understand something of the depth of shock and anguish that the Japanese people must be feeling. 

We join our prayers with yours for the people of Japan.  

Please be assured that our whole church is upholding the Uniting Church of Christ  and its people at this time as they work to provide ministries of care and support to all those effected. 

We would like to provide a gift to your Church as a sign of our Christian solidarity with you and to contribute in some small way to your ministry at this challenging time. 

Once again, please be assured of our prayers for you, your Church, and the people of Japan.

Yours in Christ

[image: image1.png]J2 05




Peter Cheyne

Moderator

Presbyterian Church of Aotearoa New Zealand

[image: image2.png]